Katleen Adriaenssens

Van: STC STO <sto@scania.com>

Verzonden: woensdag 14 november 2018 10:19

Aan: Katleen Adriaenssens

Onderwerp: Feedback from STO team on confirmation application for CHAMPION OEM

SPECIFIC 75W90 GL 5

Dear sender,

By sending you this e-mail Scania confirm that we have acted on your request sent in on 2018-10-16.

We can verify that formulation code 2315 marketed under trade name CHAMPION OEM SPECIFIC 75W90 GL 5 in
SAE 75w-90 viscosity class is using an oil blend corresponding to Scania specifications below. The quality of the
product is not in any way approved by Scania by this mail, as we have no insight in your supply logistics nor _
production process. Scania is free to withdraw the confirmation at any time and will if so inform you by replying to
the e-mail requesting the original confirmation.

The product will be listed as STO 1:0 for gearboxes and STO 2:0 A FS for axles. Please communicate this difference
clearly to your customers

Sincerely,

STO team

Scania CV AB
SE-151 87 Sodertélje, Sweden
STO@scania.com
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without disclosing it. Thank you.




